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COMMISSIONER ABERNATHY APPLAUDS  
NEXTEL’S ACCEPTANCE OF 800 MHz BAND PLAN 

 
Washington, D.C. – Commissioner Kathleen Q. Abernathy issued the following statement today: 
 
“I am pleased that Nextel has agreed to accept the terms of the 800 MHz Band Plan the FCC 
adopted last year.  With Nextel’s acceptance of the terms of the plan, all of the pieces are in 
place to implement our decision and to proceed with a rebanding plan that is essential to solving 
the public safety interference problem in the 800 MHz band.” 
 
 
 


